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I live in Yarmouth. I'm a member of the Royal River Conservation Trust (RRCT).  I 
strongly support the interim use of the Berlin Subdivision corridor as a bike and 
pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use Advisory Council, as it will pass 
through or close to many of RRCT's Preserves and Conservation Easements and 
provide off-road access to those properties.  


